
YOUNG ASEAN INSURANCE MANAGER AWARDS (YAMA) 2022

Congratulations to the Top 3 Finalists of the Young ASEAN Insurance Manager Award 2022! 

Dara Yashinta Amoradhisty 
Department Head  

Corporate Bancassurance 

PT Asuransi BRI Life 
Indonesia 

Le Thi Xuan Thu 
Manager, Partnership Distribution
Contest & Campaign Management

Manulife  
Vietnam 

Thaveewong Chotemaneenophan 
Assistant Vice President 

Actuary 

Bangkok Insurance PCL 
Thailand 

After undergoing a rigorous assessment, we have shortlisted three dynamic young leaders representing their 
respective countries who will move on to the final stage of assessment – an interview session with the judging 
panel comprising senior industry leaders from ASEAN. 

A total of 43 nominations from 8 countries were received for YAMA 2022. AITRI believes that our mission to 
highlight and recognize young inspiring industry leaders must continue.  We believe that through platforms 
such as YAMA, it can inspire dynamic individuals to step up and serve as growth catalysts for the region's 
industry and economy. 

The final award judging will take place on 6 December 2022, during the ASEAN Insurance Regulators and 
the ASEAN Insurance Council Joint Plenary Meeting in Bangkok, Thailand. The YAMA 2022 winner will be 
announced on 7 December 2022 at the Gala Dinner hosted by the Office of Insurance Commission, Thai 
General Insurance Association and Thai Life Assurance Association.  

AITRI and AIC firmly encourage all young insurance industry leaders to actively develop their skills and 
capability to excel in their respective fields to build a strong talent pipeline within the ASEAN insurance 
industry. Dynamic young managers such as our YAMA finalists are key in powering the future trajectory of 
the industry.  We hope that by recognising these young leaders' outstanding contributions to the insurance 
industry and their pursuit of excellence, it will inspire current and aspiring managers in the region to become 
leaders of substance who are committed to developing themselves and those they lead to build a resilient 
industry with a future ready workforce. 

The quality of applications received this year is a testament to the strength of the talent in the region.  We 
are hopeful that with this dynamic talent pool, the industry will continue to grow from strength to strength and 
achieve new heights.   

On behalf of the AITRI Secretariat, we would like to thank all our nominees, finalists, judges, industry 
associations, supporting organizations and industry players for their support of YAMA 2022.   




